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In accordance with sections 43 through 45 of Procedure Bylaw 35M2017, the information provided may be included in the written 
record for Council and Council Committee meetings which are publicly available through www.calgary.ca/ph. Comments that are 
disrespectful or do not contain required information may not be included.

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION AND PROTECTION OF PRIVACY ACT

Personal information provided in submissions relating to matters before Council or Council Committees is col-
lected under the authority of Bylaw 35M2017 and Section 33(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy (FOIP) 
Act of Alberta, and/or the Municipal Government Act (MGA) Section 230 and 636, for the purpose of receiving public participation 
in municipal decision-making. Your name and comments will be made publicly available in the Council agenda. If you have ques-
tions regarding the collection and use of your personal information, please contact City Clerk’s Legislative Coordinator 
at 403-268-5861, or City Clerk’s Office, 700 Macleod Trail S.E., P.O. Box 2100, Postal Station ‘M’ 8007, Calgary, Alberta, T2P 
2M5. 

I have read and understand that my name and comments will be made publicly available in the Council agenda. My 
email address will not be included in the public record.

✔

First name (required) JUdy

Last name (required) Wong

What do you want to do? 
(required) Submit a comment

Public hearing item (required - 
max 75 characters) LOC2020-0165

Date of meeting Mar 4, 2021

Comments - please refrain from 
providing personal information in 
this field (maximum 2500 
characters)

Bylaw 24D2021 
Regarding the Concurrent applications for the land at 2002 51 Ave SW.: 
I own property within 4 Blocks of the subject property and at no time have I received 
notice of these applications.  It came to my attention on Feb 1, 2021 upon noticing 1 
sign only posted by the Company ' Civic Works'.  A that time NO City Signs were on 
the site ( see attached photo's ) 
Civic Works representative Liam Murphy advised me that mailings were done to 150 M 
(+ - ) around the proposed site.  That is very limited transparency to other home 
owners outside of that 150 M area.  Only recently do I now see the City has a Sign on 
this property although the Planner Derek P. stated they were installed last November 
2020.   
Therefore I would request an extension to the time for filing objections before Council 
be considered. 
North Glenmore has provided a quality lifestyle for myself and my family since 1968 
and although changes have been made there needs to be a limit to those changes and 
respect for those who have contributed to the area over a lifetime. 
Photos sent to Liam Murphy, planner, Civic Works. 
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